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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

July 11, 1960

Cabot Carbon Company
P, O, Box 439
Midland, Texas

Re: Installation of
gas lift valves

Centlemen:

Form C-102 received in this office July 11, 1960 on your Howard
Fleet No. 1 located in Unit I of Section 3%, T-13-S, R-37-E for
approval of installation of gas 1ift valves in the Pennsylvanian
section tubing string cannot be approved, since there would be
no way of conducting the required packer leakage tests.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey

Proration Manager
JDR/LAC/mc

encl.



